
 

 

 

 

On behalf of Kingsway’s School Council, we would like to welcome you 

to our friendly, hardworking and caring school.   

  

We respect others and appreciate that everyone is unique and that we 

are all special in our own way.  

  

We believe Kingsway is a great team, where we work together to 

encourage everyone to achieve their full potential.  

  

Our School Council gives us a voice and we feel listened to and 

respected by all our teachers. Our School Council has been developing 

for eleven years, and we believe it is a strong and successful as all 

pupils are included. Each idea is valued and discussed.  

  

We would like our legacy to be:  

 

We are all a team and work better together 
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